
Dear Treasury, 
 
One of the main reasons for the public's lack of confidence in Superannuation is due to successive 
governments tinkering endlessly with the rules thereof. If changes to the rules could be limited to 
once every 5 years, overseen by the Council, I believe people would feel much more confident and 
be willing to contribute more. 
 
Regards, 
Andrena Mason 
143 Rubicon Cres 
Kuraby  QLD 4112 
 


